From:

Sent: 25-May-2020 14:21

To: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Subject: Grange Farm Wedding & Events

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

Dear Sirs,

As a nearby resident to Grange Farm, we wish to object to the application to extend the Grange Barn Licensed hours.

At the hearing for the original application for a music licence the business owners stated categorically that they would NOT be seeking a licence to sell alcohol. None of the nearby residents were aware that an alcohol licence had been applied for; not one person saw a notice displayed outside the property.

There have been problems with noise from the wedding events, unacceptable behaviour of guests – lurching around the road outside, sitting down in the middle of the road!, abusive language to neighbours, falling into neighbours' gardens, and rowdy behaviour at the end of the event when guests were making their way, it is believed, back to the nearby camp site.

We have never felt that Grange Farm is a suitable venue for this type of business; there are houses very close by and it is in a very quiet rural area. We do not think this sort of intrusion into the lives of residents is acceptable.

We strongly object to any extension to the event hours.

Yours faithfully,

